How the Parents on Your Team Pay

As a head coach, a frequent question you may receive from parents is, “How do I pay for my kid for Fall
League?”

When the player is assigned to the Fall League team, an email is automatically sent out to the email
associated with the player, attaching a payment link with it. If there is not an email with the payment link in
the inbox, have the parents check their “Spam” folders. Additionally, the coach should verify the player’s
account to make sure the email assigned is correct.

After double checking using the steps above and if there is still no email with the payment link, please
have the parents reach out to Todd Scharber tscharber@mbl.bz
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